
  

Lambda Phi Epsilon, alpha Kappa Delta Phi, and the Asian Student Commission are  
coming together for Lambda Phi Epsilon’s annual philanthropy, the Be the Match registry.

How Can You Save A Life?   
Only 8% of those on the national bone marrow registry are 	
of Asian descent. Patients and donors must have matching tissue 
types, and these matches are found most  often between people of 
the same ethnic group.  
 

Want To Know More 
Wednesday, November 6th from 6-8PM in HUB 214  
come join us in a social for free food, good company, and learn  
more about the philanthropy to be part of the registry.  

				    Register To Be a Donor  
				    and help save a life during the week of : 		
November 4th - November 8th from 9:00AM - 3:00 PM, 		   
a quick swab is all it takes. Find us in Red Square and the HUB.	

Volunteer Orientation 
Sunday, November 3rd 2-4:00PM, Savery 131


